New CES 1st Grade Teacher Spotlight



Welcome Mrs. Lydia Tiseo to CPS!

Please tell us about your family and/or people you enjoy spending time with outside of school.

I am so excited to begin my 16th year of teaching in 1st grade this year at CES! Outside of school, I love spending time with my husband Alex and our two very energetic boys Ozzy (7) and Otto (3). We have been living in the Upper Peninsula for the past few years and we can't wait to explore all that beautiful Charlevoix has to offer.



In my free time I enjoy gardening, spending time at the beach, family bike rides and hikes, traveling, and searching for good finds at a garage sale.



Please share your favorite childhood school memory.

In 1st and 2nd grade I happened to have the same teacher Ms. Thomas two years in a row and I absolutely adored her. At school, I would soak up every lesson she taught and then rush home every afternoon to play school and reteach it to my dolls.

What are two of your favorite things you are excited about as you begin your new assignment with Charlevoix Public Schools?

I am excited to meet my new group of "Firsties" and get to know the staff and families I'll be working with.